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RECENT CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY
Crews continue their work on the new bridge over Cicero 
Creek as pile driving activity ends in the coming weeks. 
Crews have also been active building the new roundabout 
at the intersection of 10th and Pleasant streets. Landscaping 
and guardrail is also being completed near the new bridge 
over the White River.

Crews set forms for the new 
bridge over Cicero Creek.

Guardrail has been installed 
along the new road.

Work continues for the new roundabout 
at Pleasant Street and 10th Street.

PLEASANT STREET OPENING FROM  
RIVER ROAD TO EIGHTH STREET
We have exciting news for the Reimagine Pleasant Street 
project! Beginning the evening of Sept. 27, Pleasant Street will 
be open to traffic from the River Road roundabout to Eighth 
Street.

PARTY ON PLEASANT!
Come down to Pleasant Street and celebrate! Before Pleasant 
Street opens between River Road and Eighth Street, we’re 
hosting a Party on Pleasant, and everyone is invited! Be sure 
to follow us on social media and visit the website for more 
information as plans are finalized.
The event will be from 6 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Thursday, Sept. 26. 
Mayor Chris Jensen and Commissioner Steve Dillinger will 
speak during a ribbon cutting ceremony at 6:30 p.m. Food and 
drinks will be available for purchase.
Entertainment includes a DJ, touch-a-truck, caricature artists, 
bounce houses, and a drone light show. There will also be free 
giveaways and raffle items to celebrate this major milestone!


